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I agree that the price charged for postal services needs to cover the costs of providing the services.  It is my understanding that the use of electronic communications has reduced the volume of postal letter traffic and therefore the advantages of lower costs through volume.  An increase in costs of postal services will encourage consumers to use electronic devices even more for communications; this needs to be taken into account in calculating a correct fee structure to recover costs.

I am concerned about the costs of not only postal services, but all services for those on low incomes.  I realise there is a concession stamp system in place, and would suggest that the criteria for the public accessing this service be broadened to include all low income people, not just those with certain concession cards.  I am currently a self funded retiree and hold a State Government Seniors Card.  It would be appreciated if you could recommend to Australia Post that this type of concession also qualify for the concession stamp rights.

Regards
Steven Wilkinson
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